
Speech & Language coffee Morning at Kender School 

on Thursday 18th October from 09:00am 

Do you have any concerns 
about your child’s speech, 

language or communication? 

Come along for a discussion with Olivia, the Speech 
and Language Therapist at Kender School. This will be 
a chance to share your concerns, get some advice 

and talk about next steps.  

There will be a presentation about what Speech and 
Language Therapy is and opportunities to ask 

questions, discuss any concerns you may have and 
find out about the service.   

If you would like to know more please speak 
to one of the staff.  


